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    Gospel Value: Compassion   Catholic Virtue: Hope 

Dear Parents and carers  

Firstly, thanks to all the parents, family and carers who were able to attend the parents’ 

consultations this week. If you were unable to attend or would like any further 

clarification on anything that was discussed then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

With regard to our learning, this week we have been looking at tabulated data in maths and 

how to interpret it. In English we have been deepening our understanding of instructions 

and the key features that must be included when writing them. In our class text, ‘The 

Time Travelers’ we are nearing the thrilling climax and, as if planned, we should finish the 

book by the end of next week. Finally, in RE we held a thoughtful and respectful class 

worship focused on Lent in the chapel, in which the children wrote and then read aloud 

their own prayers. It was lovely to see them take ownership of the worship and make 

positive and reverential contributions. 

Miss Rook & Mr Trevett  

 

Reminders:  

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for their PE days. The days 

for year 5 are Wednesday and Friday.  

2. Please send the reading record in daily so that we can record any reading that we 

do with your child.  

3. To facilitate a change in the class spelling tests, new spellings will still be given 

out on Friday but the test will now take place on the following Thursday. 

4. RHE lessons continue this term. We will add details of lessons periodically. 

Should you want to look any further into the material covered then please 

explore the link: https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ Username: 

st-augustines-dt4 Password: afternoon-tea  

         If you feel that your child will struggle with any of the content, please email  

         the office.  

  

  

 

 

 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/


  

 Home Learning 

Tasks 

  

 

Reading  TTRS  Spellings/Phonics  

Please read at least 5 times over the 

week with your child. By year 5, some 

children are fabulous readers and can 

enjoy a book independently. If your child 

reads by themselves, they can record in 

the Reading Record as well. At the end 

of each book please use the login at the 

back of the Reading Record to take the 

AR Quiz (at home) before changing your 

book the next day.   

Please complete at 

least 15 minutes 

of TTRS twice a 

week.   

Learn your spellings and use 

each word in a sentence.  
  

We are trialling using the 

Chromebooks during our 

spelling tests and due to 

availability we will be holding 

our tests on a Thursday rather 

than a Friday going forward.   

  

Spelling pattern for week beginning 31/3/2025 

Convert nouns or adjectives into verbs using suffix - en 
 

blacken 

brighten 

flatten 

lengthen 

mistaken 

straighten 

shorten 

thicken 

tighten 

toughen 

 

blacken 

brighten 

flatten 

lengthen 

mistaken 

straighten 

 

 

 

 


